
Sayeed al- Hakeem visits the Dean of Faculty of Law at the University of
Basra to assure his health

 On Wednesday 7th of august 2011, Sayeed Amar al-Hakeem, the head of the Islamic Supreme

Council of Iraq visited Dr. Akil Al-Bahadli, the Dean of the Faculty of Law, University of

Basra to check on his health after making surgical operation, as a part of his ongoing care and

following-up of the Iraqi experts, competencies and intellectuals.Dr. Al-Bahadli expressed his

great gratitude for this visit of al-Hakeem and presented his appreciation on his continuant

patronage for the people of Basra, his repeated field visits to Basra province and the constant

demands in order to get better concern for Basra, specially that Basra has a deep history with

population over three millions, in addition to that, Basra considered as the lungs where Iraq

do breath


